
 

 
 

PROJECT EXPERIENCE 
 Construction Inspection 

 

 
 

 

IDOT Construction Inspection ■ US 34 Near Biggsville  
Henderson County, Illinois  
 
Prime Consultant 

 
Millennia provided Phase III engineering services for the $50 million 
improvement of US 34 near Biggsville.  The contract consisted of the 
construction of new lanes of roadway from west of TR 111 to TR 190, 
1.5 miles east of Biggsville, Illinois.  The project also included new 
structures over South Henderson Creek and a new structure carrying 
IL 94 over US 34.  Phase III engineering services were provided for the inspection, supervision, materials testing 
(including, but not limited to, PCC, HMA and embankment testing), materials certification, and all documentation 
for this project.  Millennia was required to perform on-site inspection, verification of contractor staking, maintain 
documentation, and any other duties that were required to complete this project on a timely basis and in 
accordance with the State Specifications and Guidelines. Millennia’s work included, but was not limited to, 

providing staff, vehicles, and appropriate test 
equipment necessary to complete this project.  
Millennia furnished a Liaison Engineer and an 
adequate staff to perform the duties required to 
fulfill the engineering requirements in accordance 
with the departmental policies for this project.   
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